
 
 
 
 
 

June 4, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Don Moul 
Executive Vice President and 
   Chief Nuclear Officer 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Mail Stop:  NT3/JW 
15430 Endeavor Drive 
Jupiter, FL  33478 
 
SUBJECT:  DUANE ARNOLD ENERGY CENTER - PROJECT MANAGER 

REASSIGNMENT 
 
Dear Mr. Moul: 
 
 This letter is to inform you that effective June 7, 2020, Mr. Scott P. Wall will be 

reassigned as the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Licensing Project Manager for Duane 

Arnold Energy Center.  Mr. Wall may be reached at 301-415-2855 or via e-mail at 

Scott.Wall@nrc.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Nancy L. Salgado, Chief 
Plant Licensing Branch III 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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